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Here are my comments on removal credits provisions.

Please do not allow citizens to be exposed to more small amounts of 

various chemicals, as they would be if more pollutants were added to the 

removal credits list. Exposing us to chemicals we did not evolve with may 

be hazardous because:

1 Interactions between small amounts of various chemicals are unknown. 

Many medicines have known and previously unsuspected interactions; 

physicians have a handbook to help them consider this each time they write 

a prescription.

2 Bio concentration occurs. Humans have no excretory path for heavy 

metals. 

3 Some persons have less ability to handle various chemicals. These 

persons may be pregnant, at the extremes of age, immuno-compromised or 

have reduced hepatic and renal excretory or detoxification pathways.

4. Exposure to trace chemicals could be the cause of some idiopathic 

diseases. For example exposure to asbestos causes malignant mesothelioma 

decades after exposure.

Thank you for not using paper to contacting me and for the opportunity to 

comment,

Arthur Unger

2815 La Cresta Drive

Bakersfield, CA 93305-1719

(661) 323 5569            

alunger@juno.com   preferred I can go on web for info, although I was 

baffled by your site.

